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WHA Welcomes New Corporate Members for 2023

WHA is proud to welcome the following new corporate members for 2023. To learn more about these organizations, visit the WHA
corporate member online directory.


 
COPIC
Emergency Staffing Solutions
HSG Advisors
Wapiti Medical Staffing

This list is inclusive as of press time on 1/5/2023. 

 


The WHA corporate membership program is designed to provide vendor organizations with year-long exposure and interaction
with key decision makers of member hospitals. Any for-profit business or other organization that conducts significant activity with
the Wisconsin hospital community is eligible to apply for WHA corporate membership. A corporate membership is valid from Jan. 1
through Dec. 31. Annual renewal is required.


 

For questions on the corporate membership program, contact WHA Vice President of Education and Marketing Leigh Ann Larson.


 

 

https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/4
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/1
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/2
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/3
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/6
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/5
https://www.wha.org/vv-01-05-2023/7
https://www.wha.org/AboutWHA/CorporateMemberDirectory
mailto:llarson@wha.org

